
Syracuse University College of Law invites applications from tenured associate or full 
professor lateral candidates for a position on the Law Faculty  

The College of Law is seeking candidates with a strong record of research in disability law for a 
tenured position as a law professor and Director of the College of Law’s Disability Law and 
Policy Program. The successful candidate will bring current grant funding that will complement 
the significant portfolio of funded disability related research at the College of Law. The 
successful candidate should also expect to explore collaborations with the Burton Blatt Institute, 
the College of Law’s nationally recognized disability research center.  

Candidates should be tenured professors with active research agendas, a record of grants and 
sponsored research, and a demonstrated commitment to excellent classroom teaching and 
scholarship. Candidates should hold a JD degree from an accredited law school.  Candidates with 
a PhD in addition to a JD degree from an accredited law school are preferred. Preferred 
experience and credentials include advanced degrees, judicial clerkships, relevant legal practice, 
or similar experience.  A candidate’s ability to contribute to the diversity of the College of Law 
community is also a preferred qualification.  

Candidates are expected to teach courses in both the residential law program and in our online 
JD interactive program. Courses taught will include disability law, health law, and torts. 
Candidates can expect to teach a first-year course or a core upper-division course, along with 
other courses as needed.  

Interested applicants are encouraged to send their resume and names of three references, 
including academic references, who can assess the candidate’s potential as a legal academic, to 
Professor Kristen Barnes, Chair, Faculty Appointments Committee, Syracuse University College 
of Law, Syracuse, New York 13244; email: gkbarnes@syr.edu. Syracuse University is 
committed to diversity and is an equal opportunity employer. Applications will be accepted until 
the position is filled; however, priority consideration will be given to applications received prior 
to August 31, 2022.  
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